
COVID updates - New Online Reporting Form

TTUHSC Students and Team Members,

I hope each of you have had an enjoyable first month of the new year.  As we continue to

proceed this semester, we all must take steps to prevent the spread of communicable

diseases — especially COVID-19 — and keep our TTUHSC community healthy. 

New Online Reporting Form for Positive COVID-19 Tests

If you are exposed to or test positive for COVID-19, follow the current isolation and

quarantine protocols outlined on the TTUHSC SAFE Self-Monitoring & Reporting website.

Under these protocols, all students and team members who test positive for COVID-19 must

report their diagnosis to the Office of Institutional Health through the online reporting form.

This new online reporting form replaces the previous attestation form used by  the Office

ofInstitutional Health.   

Upon submission of a COVID-19 positive test report, you will be provided an email outlining

isolation start and end dates as well as additional resources. Please note that the Office of

Institutional Health will not directly reach out to you regarding the report you submitted.  

As a trusted member of the TTUHSC community, we each have a responsibility to do our

part to protect the well-being of ourselves and those we serve. I truly appreciate your

continued support and adherence to this reporting protocol.   

Sincerely,

Lori Rice-Spearman, Ph.D.
PRESIDENT

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center
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